
Dcceinber 1 1, 2006 

The Honorable James M. Eagcn 111 
Chief Administrative Officer 
U.S. Housc of Rcprcsei~tativcs 
Wash~ngton, DC 2051 5-6860 

Dear Mr. Eagen: 

We are writing to transmit the findings of our recent i~lvestigatio~l into the lead conte~lt of 
cl~ildren's products in Capitol gift shops. As we notified you several weeks ago when we 
received preli~ninary test results, this investigatio~l revealed da~lgerous lead levels in several 
items purchased from the U.S. House of Represe~~tatives Gift Shop. 

After we notified you of the preliininary test results, you took i~ninediate action by 
reinoving the lead-bearing iteins fioin your shelves. We co~nlnet~d you for taking this step 

We are writing now to urge you to take two additional steps to ellsure the safety of past 
and future consumers: (1) establish mecha~~isms to prevent future purchases of lead- 
contaminated itenls and (2) undertake efforts to notify customers who may havc bought these 
iteins of the potential health hazards. 

Thank you for your attention to this important maltcr. Our staff is available to answer 
any qucstio~ls you may havc about the fi~ldiiigs of our investigatloil. 

Siucerely, 

%ha,.. 

U~lited States Sellator 
Coininittee on Government Reform 
U.S. House of Rcpresentatives 


